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Hi there Year 4, 

It has been wonderful to see so many of you immersing yourselves into the 

home learning and transition activities. The past 7 weeks have been a little 

different, however, you have persevered and challenged yourselves in your 

learning and it has been wonderful to see.  

As an end of term celebration, let us explore some of the fabulous learning 

some of you have sent in to us: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a read of this fantastic poem by 

Cameron M, inspired by The Colour 

Monster! He has worked incredibly 

hard to use all of the poetic devices 

taught, as well as using beautiful joined 

up handwriting. Well done Cameron! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have an amazing summer! 

 

Miss Butcher and Ms Baldrian   

Isla H and Esme H have also been hard at 

work writing a letter to their new teacher. 

They have used clear paragraphs to introduce 

themselves and discuss their feelings and 

worries about next year. Fabulous work girls! 


